June 1l4th, 1944

Dr. J. Kershnan,
Ross Memorial Hospital,
R‘viﬁ. ¥

Dear Jack:

I have been trying to get over to see you, but
it always seems to get postponed.

i an enclosing a carbon copy of my letter to
Cttawa recently. By telephone, they have agreed to its
bYerms. Do look it over and do some studying of the
financial aspects of the situation. We can get somewhere
between 30 end 50 beds in the Field House. The whole
problem of the rinanciesl arrangements with the Services
and the Department of Pensicns and National Health calls
for a recommendation. This will give you something to
tidink ebout in your odd moments.

As ever yours,

W.P.

WGP/AD
Bnol.



